
 

Student Parking 2016-2017 

 

General Info 

 

Student parking permits for the 2016-2017 school year are 

$100 each. Applications are available in the Treasurer’s Office, 

located in the Administration building. 

Seniors may purchase a permit for either the Senior Lot or the 

Scot’s Gym Lot. 

Juniors may only purchase a permit for the Scot’s Gym Lot. 

Students will need a xerox of their Driver’s License and current 

Proof of Insurance. 

Seniors may use the Senior Lot and all drivers my use the Scot’s 

Gym lot free of charge for the first few weeks of the new school 

year until permits go on sale! 

Permits will go on sale Monday, August 29th at lunch and after 

school in the Treasurer’s Office. Permits are sold first come, 

first serve until they sell out.  Parking enforcement will begin 

Monday, September 5th, 2016. 


